You don't often get email from Learn why this is important
WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov
Dear City of Chula Vista representatives,
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concern about the increasing number of vehicles running red lights in our city, Chula Vista. This dangerous behavior not only poses a significant risk to pedestrians and other drivers but also undermines the safety of our community.
In light of these concerns, I would like to request the installation of red light cameras at key intersections throughout the city. Implementing this measure could serve as a deterrent to reckless driving and significantly enhance road safety for all residents.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to any updates regarding this request.
Best regards,
M. Ward
Here is just 1 example.
https://neighbors.ring.com/n/zN5M0k1tGV

From: Merlin Ward

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 7:32 AM

To: CityClerk < CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: Request for Installation of Red Light Cameras in Chula Vista